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I ___________________ (physician’s name) recommended that my patient,  ________________ 

Be exempt from tuberculin skin testing (TST) for the following reason: ____________________ 

I understand that U.S Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the Iowa department of 
health consider TST to be valid and safe during pregnancy and recommend that pregnant women 
with risk factors (e.g., healthcare workers) for exposure to tuberculosis (TB) should receive 
testing. I understand that not having TST screening may place my patient at risk for developing 
TB. 

Physician Signature: _______________________________________        Date: …. /… /20.... 

Clinic name and phone number: _________________________________________________ 

 

I ______________________________________ (Employee) have read the above information 
and understand that tuberculin skin testing is generally considered safe in pregnant women. I 
understand that if I do not have a TB skin test, I may be risk for developing TB. 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________ Date: ____/ _____/ 20….. 
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